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   Thank You Lunch 

On Thursday 4th July we held our Thank You lunch. 

This is an opportunity for us to say thank you to those parents, grandparents and                     

members of the community who regularly support the school through governance,                 

fundraising, hearing readers, helping with forest school, cycle training or clubs. 

Many thanks to our hosts, Year 5, our entertainers - Year 6 and Mrs West who                     

prepared the buffet lunch. 

Many thanks to Mrs Miozga and Year 6 for making the thank you cards. 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 12th July—End of year 

reports will come home via 

your child. 

 

Saturday 13th and Sunday 14th 

July—Stanford Festival 

Weekend. Please come and 

watch the school choir at 1pm on 

the Saturday, look at our 

wonderful flower display in the 

church and purchase some food 

from the barbecue, kindly run 

by FOSS. 

 

Year 6 Performance—

Wednesday 17th July at 6pm 

and Thursday 18th July at 6pm 

in the school hall Please come 

along and watch Year 6 perform 

’Peter Pan.’ Refreshments will be 

on sale at the beginning and 

during the interval. 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Service on 

Tuesday 23rd July at 6.30pm in 

St Denys Church. Followed by 

a picnic for Year 6 families in 

the school grounds. Please 

bring your own food, drink and 

rugs/chairs. 

 

Wednesday 24th July—School 

Finishes @ 12.05pm 

 

Happy Summer Holidays 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th September—

Children back to school 

 

Monday 9th September—

Meet and Greet your child’s 

class teacher from 2.30-2.45 

or from 2.50-3.05.                   
This is not for Foundation 

parents. The meeting will 

explain expectations, 

homework, PE days etc. 
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Open Evening 
On Thursday 4th July we held our annual Open Evening. This is an opportunity for                        

parents, grandparents and members of the community to come and look around the 

school at some of the wonderful work on display. We had an amazing turn out - with 95 

families in attendance. There were lots of positive comments—                                                                  

‘It was lovely to see everyone's hard work.'                                                                                          

‘Fantastic display of a range of work. Great opportunity to see everything. Thank you.'              

‘Lovely to see all the work and such a range of beautiful masterpieces.'                                       

‘Thanking you for all the hard and amazing work you do with our children.'                                     

Many thanks to everyone who came to look around, to the staff and children for all their 

hard work and to Mrs West for the refreshments. 

Ollie J, Melody, Ronnie and Eleanor took part in the County finals of Boccia on Friday 

28th June at Marlborough school. 

It was a great morning and they played brilliantly. They all showed fantastic                                

sportsmanship that other schools at the tournament complimented them on. 

Out of seven teams they came third! It was a close third they were nearly second all 

down to points scored by them and against them.  

Boccia 
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Bags to School and 100 Club 
Thank you to everyone who donated their unwanted clothing. We raised £147.20. 

Our June 100 Club Winners 

1st Olivia Lambert 

2nd Roni Monaghan 

Key Stage One Quad Kids 
Huge congratulations to our year 2 team who competed in the Quad 

Kids competition on the 9th July. After a very close competition they 

came 3rd overall out of 5 schools. 

All 10 children behaved brilliantly, showed excellent sportsmanship 

and they all tried their hardest in each event. 

Well done William, Christina, Hannah, River, Noah, Kobi, Lily, Sophie, 

Jack and Eleanor. 

 

Children across Oxfordshire can take part in the Challenge at their local                                 

Oxfordshire Library from 6th July to 7th September 2024. This year’s Challenge is 

all about creativity, from dance to drawing and junk modelling to music.                                                     

Children will be encouraged to read library books of their choice over the summer 

holidays. As they read, they collect stickers (some smelly) and rewards.                                                                                                                                                                                     

If they complete the Challenge, they will be rewarded with a Marvellous Makers 

medal and certificate.                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

It’s fun! It’s free! It’s local!                                                                                                                                                                                                              

If you haven’t done so already, please contact your local library. 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Year 1 Trip 
On Tuesday 9th July Year One had a wonderful trip to  The Cotswold Water Park and Beach. The children managed two dips 

in the water and a play in two different play parks with an ice-cream to boot. Thank you to all who helped make the day extra 

special….Mrs Finney and Mr Rhodes for driving and Ms Clark, Ms Miogza, Rasa and Nick for another day of support. A       

massive well done to the children who behaved beautifully.  


